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Comments: Hello,

 

My name is Austin Huckins. I just wanted to submit a quick comment for the assessment of Lolo. I can speak for

off-roaders when I humbly request that off road recreation be considered a legitimate recreational activity. and I

hope that all roads be kept open for such activities. I love visiting Lolo with my kids and we love off-roading so if

any roads are closed down I would consider a great loss to me and my family. We love Lolo and always want to

be able to recreate here while off-road. Thank you so much!

 

Sent from my iPhone


